
From: Alejandra Reynoso Barral  
Date: Wednesday, 15 November 2023 at 11:35 
To: Alperen Eken, Giovanni Seppia, Alice Jansen  
Cc: ccNSO Secretariat, Sean Copeland, Segun Akano 
Subject: [Ext] Re: [soac-chairs] Action - Retirement of Non-Policy Recommendations 
  
Dear Alp, Giovanni and Alice  
  
During ICANN78 the ccNSO Council requested the ccNSO Guidelines Review Committee (GRC) to 
review the Draft Process to Retire Non-Policy Recommendations document.  
They had their first meeting after Hamburg this past Monday and, according to their schedule, they 
will be able to provide feedback around the 7th of December. 
  
Best regards, 
Alejandra 

 


